
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
Please take notice that King’s Daughters Medical Center (KDMC) and King’s Daughters 

Integrated Practices (KDIP) have adopted and implemented a new administrative policy 

entitled Accessibility to Healthcare for Individuals with Disabilities (Including Alcohol 

and Drug Addiction).  Further, KDIP has implemented a new Referral Process policy.  

King’s Daughters Outpatient Behavioral Medicine Clinic as a department of KDIP has 

adopted and implemented both of these policies. 

 

These policies state that access to healthcare cannot be denied because an individual 

currently has or has a history of an alcohol or drug addiction, including Opioid Use 

Disorder. 

 

If you believe that King’s Daughters Outpatient Behavioral Medicine Clinic has failed to 

provide its services to a prospective patient based on an individual’s disability, including 

on the basis of Opioid Use Disorder, they can contact the United States U.S. Attorney.   

Counsel for the United States, Carrie B. Pond, Assistant U.S. Attorney, can be reached at 

the following: 

 

Eastern District of Kentucky 

260 W. Vine Street, Ste 300 

Lexington, KY 40507-1612 

Telephone (859) 685-4869 


